
Addendum to Item 6.1.2



on the property is very well-defined. According to slope map 4 in the OCP, this edge consists
largely of slopes (particularly on the upper/western edge) in the 20 to 30% range. Please be
reminded that the OCP states on page 154 that the District (as represented by the current
council) is committed to:

1. Protect in perpetuity natural features including rock outcroppings, ridgelines gulleys,
ravines, escarpments, columns, cliff faces and talus slopes through registration of a covenant,
park dedication or other means as approved by the District

2. Preserve the natural quality of ridgelines by avoiding significant changes to natural
elevations along the length of the ridgeline.  (page 154)

Given the topography, existing environmental protections, and the history behind this area, it
would be extremely short-sighted to not use this opportunity to preserve this slice of nature
and ask the developer to set aside (as is often done with larger development/subdivision in
the District) 10% of the parcel to protect this natural environment. Any degradation of the
existing ridgeline would also fly in the face of the OCP's intent. The ravine is also the least
attractive and most difficult area to build from the developer's viewpoint, so it only makes
sense to demand some concessions for this particular section of the parcel as part of the
approval process.

Consideration of the existing resident's view is also critical as the rezoning is for RM3, which
allows for a maximum height of 11 meters (versus the single detached dwelling height of 9.1
m in the existing RR1 zone). The flyer I received states a "ground-orientated" development,
although I cannot find this language anywhere in the OCP. 

I ask Council to please be explicit and exact when it comes to the allowable height for
structures, and carefully consider the sight lines of existing residents. It is my understanding
that site-specific height (and other setback restrictions) can be added, regardless of limits
allowed by the zoning. RM3 setback restrictions are also slightly more generous than the
current RR1 zoning and allow for an extra 1.5 meters in the front, and exterior side borders.

No view is guaranteed in perpetuity, but we can't change what is already there, so
incorporating limits on the height/design of any new development is critical. Rooftop patios
for example would be outrageous in my mind; no one else in the area has one, the noise drifts
in every direction, and people like to erect all kinds of structures (sun shades, gazebos, etc.) on
them and further limit sight lines.

To summarize, preservation of a unique natural environment and incorporating the layout,
height, and design of the project/structures with the natural topography and existing
resident's enjoyment of their property are the issues I ask Council to carefully consider.



Regards,

Resident/Owner
6457 Bulyea Avenue




